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Minutes from the MACTE Meeting 
IHL Conference Room 

November 6, 2015 
 

The meeting was called to order by Dr. Richard Blackbourn, President.   
 
Members in attendance:  Richard Blackbourn, MSU; Debbie Burson, Millsaps; Ann Blackwell, 
USM; Ben Burnett, William Carey; Jennifer Wallace, JSU; Malinda Butler, Alcorn; Leslie 
Griffin, DSU; Monica Riley, MUW;  Don Locke, Miss. College; David Hand, Belhaven; K. 
Moore, MSVU; David Rock, UM; Janetta Waddell, Blue Mt.; Susan Lee, IHL representative. 
 
Minutes from the last meeting were approved.   
 
The treasurer’s report was presented by Debbie Burson.   
 
Debbie Burson provided follow up on concerns related to NCTQ based upon a meeting with 
MASA. 
 
Ann Blackwell shared updates on the state-wide common assessment effort. 
 
MACTE will recognize outstanding interns in conjunction with MDE.  This will be April 14, 
2016. 
 
Discussion followed regarding MACTE’s acknowledgement of shooting at DSU.  It was decided 
MACTE would make a $100.00 contribution to each family.  
 
Dr. Rock shared a prototype for the new MACTE website.  Discussion followed regarding 
AACTE’s relevance to MACTE. 
 
MDE Updates and Discussions:  Dr. Neal 

• Dr. Neal was not in attendance. 
 
Dr. Lee from IHL provided lunch. 
 
There being no other items of business brought forward, the meeting was adjourned by Dr. 
Blackbourn.    
 
Respectfully submitted: Debbie Burson, Secretary/Treasurer 


